
(Translation) 
STC-CS-2565-17 
 March 7, 2022 
Subject : Receiving the letter from PEA agreeing to hire for the Project regarding Implementation of 

Advanced Metering Infrastructure (AMI) System for large electricity users 
To : President   The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
  Samart Telcoms PLC (the Company) would like to notify that “STS Consortium” which comprises the Company and Samart Communication Services Co., Ltd. (the Subsidiary), a subsidiary with 99.99 percent of total shares held by the Company, with the proportion of 60:40, has received the letter of notification, as the bid winner, on 2 March 2022 from Provincial Electricity Authority (PEA) agreeing to hire for the Project regarding Implementation of Advanced Metering Infrastructure (AMI) System for large electricity users with total value of million 2,359.96 Baht (VAT included) for the service term of 84 months  from 1 April 2022 to 31 March 2029. The STS Consortium has been requested to submit related documents in order for contract preparation and contract signing.    Please be informed accordingly. 
      Yours faithfully                -Signature-  
                                                                                 (Mr. Jong Diloksombat)               President   
 


